May 20, 2019

TO: White Bluff Property Owners FROM: Your Board of Directors RE: Official Election Results

Sam Timothy, CPA with Timothy/Devolt & Company, PC has certified the election results for the three Director positions voted on at the Annual Meeting held on May 18, 2019.

Roy Miller 2,361 Marshall Snyder 2,434 Jeff Williams 2,381

Write-in candidates received the following votes:

Michael Pollard 3 Linda Wilmarth 3 Gwen McGinnis 3

Roy Miller, Marshall Snyder and Jeff Williams were each elected to three-year terms on the WBPOA Board of Directors.

Additionally, the President's Remarks have been posted on the POA website, <a href="https://www.whitebluffpoa.com">www.whitebluffpoa.com</a> under the link, Past Meetings. The minutes from the meeting will be posted as soon as possible.

The Board wishes to thank the overflow crowd that attended the meeting and appreciates the splendid participation of everyone. We also wish to thank our new association management company, Associa, for their efforts in registration of property owners and assistance in making the meeting a success.